
 

 
 

 

VILLAGE OF NEWARK - BUDGET HEARING 
 

Pursuant to Village Law § 5-508 (3) a public hearing on the “PROPOSED” budget for 

FY 2018 of the Village of Newark is scheduled for Tuesday, April 4, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in 

the 2
nd

 floor Village/Town Court room of the Municipal Building located at 100 East 

Miller Street, Newark. 

The purpose of the hearing is to allow residents and other interested persons to raise 

questions relative to the FY 2018 “PROPOSED” Budget.  Copies of the Proposed 

Budget are available for inspection, along with the Real Property Tax Law Section 495 

“Exemption Impact Report” for the Village, in the office of the Village Clerk which is 

located on the 3
rd

 floor of the Municipal Building, between the hours of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

Copies of the “Proposed Budget” and “Exemption Impact Report” are also available on 

our Village website, www.villageofnewark.com. The “Exemption Impact Report” is also 

posted in the lobby of the Municipal Building located at 100 East Miller Street, Newark. 

 

 

 

___________________________  

Stephen Murawski, Clerk/Treasurer. 

 

Proposed Salary for Fiscal Year 2018 

Mayor: Jonathan Taylor     $20,412 No Increase 

Trustees: Robert Bendix, Stuart Blodgett,  

Alan Schober and Rebecca Vermeulen   $11,707 No Increase 
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